
From: Mayer, Doug <DougMayer@gov.sc.gov>
To: Mark BinkleyMWB86@SCDMH.ORG
CC: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Magill, Johnjhm03@scdmh.org
Date: 4/21/2014 6:03:39 PM

Subject: Re: Expected arrest of former employee

Thanks for the notice. 


--
Doug Mayer
803-360-3285

On Apr 21, 2014, at 5:32 PM, "Mark Binkley" <MWB86@SCDMH.ORG> wrote:


Doug—
 
This is merely FYI.
 
SCDC has been investigating allegations that a now former SCDMH Grounds Maintenance employee – James 
Jenkins -- who supervised an inmate work crew had sexual relations with two inmates.
The employee was terminated approximately two weeks ago, and we understand from SCDC that he is likely to 
be arrested shortly.
It’s probable the arrest will get publicized.
 
--Mark
 
 
PRIVACY NOTICE: THIS COMMUNICATION IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE 
INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY CONTAIN SCDMH 
PATIENT OR OTHER INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVATE AND PROTECTED FROM 
DISCLOSURE BY APPLICABLE LAW INCLUDING 45 CFR PART 160 (HIPAA), 42 CFR PART 
2 (ALCOHOL AND DRUG PROGRAM CONFIDENTIALITY, WHEN APPPLICABLE), § 
44-22-100, AND S.C. CODE (SCDMH PATIENT CONFIDENTIALITY). IF THE READER OF 
THIS MESSAGE IS NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT OR RESPONSIBLE FOR DELIVERING 
THE MESSAGE TO THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT ANY 
DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION OR COPYING OF THIS COMMUNICATION, OR THE 
INFORMATION CONTAINED WITHIN IT, IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED AND MAY SUBJECT 
THE VIOLATOR TO CIVIL AND/OR CRIMINAL PENALTIES. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS 
COMMUNICATION IN ERROR, PLEASE NOTIFY US IMMEDIATELY BY TELEPHONE, REPLY 
E-MAIL OR FAX USING THE PHONE NUMBER OR ADDRESS IDENTIFIED IN THIS 
COMMUNICATION AND DESTROY OR DELETE ALL COPIES OF THIS COMMUNICATION 
AND ALL ATTACHMENTS.
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